
Notice

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that the
eFiling portal (https://efiling.ecourts.gov.in/wb/) is not working
due to some technical issues, as intimated by the
eCommittee, Supreme Court of India. Under such
circumstances, all concerned are requested to file their cases
physically till the technical issues of the e-Filing portal is
resolved.

By order of the Hon’ble High Court

Central Project Coordinator
High Court, Calcutta


